
 

 

 

From the summer desk of KJD-MD 

 

 

The sweetness of summer is upon us; it is hot, humid and 
heavenly. 
We don’t wish to disturb your midsummer activities, or lack 
thereof… 

For those who are happily entranced, please carry on.  

 

It is time again for the advanced symposium, “Controversies and 
Conversations in Laser and Cosmetic Surgery”. 
This year’s conference of luminaries will be attended in Napa, 
California. 



To allow participation, the office will be closed August 7- 21, 
inclusively. 
 

If you require attention to your aesthetic needs, please note 
these dates in your calendar. 
We will do our very best to fulfill your requests before departure. 
 

Cheers to all, hoping you are enjoying summer living to the 
absolute fullest… 

 

Regards,  

 

KJD-MD 

 

kjd-md.com 

613.715.9900

http://kjd-md.com/

